
 
 
National Traffic Operations Centre 
Highways England 
3 Ridgeway 
Quinton Business Park 
BIRMINGHAM 
B32 1AF 
 

 
10th August 2020 

Dear Sirs 
 
RE: A35/SEA ROAD SOUTH, BRIDPORT, DORSET DT6 
  
The Parish Council wrote to you in July 2019 regarding the speed limit along the A35/Sea 
Road South and the light controlled pedestrian crossing at the end of Sea Road South. 
 
We have now had other complaints from residents, the most recent from a resident of 
Bothenhampton who has asked for a second light controlled pedestrian crossing half way 
along on Sea Road South so that pedestrians can cross safely.   
 
When we wrote in July 2019 you advised that a route safety study of the A35 was being 
commenced with a conclusion date mid-2020. 
 
We realise that the study may have been delayed due to the Covid-19 outbreak but we were 
wondering when this will be concluded and what improvements are being considered, and 
crucially whether or not a second pedestrian crossing is likely to be installed along this road.  
 
We would be very grateful for a response as soon as practicable in order for us to re-assure 
our residents that this matter is being progressed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
M Warne 
 
Chairman – Traffic, Transport and Footpaths Sub-Committee 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
 
 
Also sent to: 
Mr A Burfoot 
South West Enquiries 
Ash House, Falcon Road 
Sowton Industrial Estate 
Exeter EX2 7LB 
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